
Hello Parents! 
We had a great month in the Butterfly Room! We worked on our
Pet Project by writing all about the pets that we have or would like
to have and shared with the class. We have also been taking home
our class pet Mittens and sharing our adventures with the class!
This month we got a visit from a real vet! She told us all about her
job taking care of pets. Throughout the month we have been
playing a lot of fun pet games.  
We celebrated St. Patrick’s Day with lots of fun crafts and science
experiments. We did a shamrock craft, we painted rainbows and
we even got to set our very own leprechaun trap just like in the
book “How to Catch a Leprechaun.” Our class leprechaun left us a
rainbow and a pot of gold! 
We also celebrated Easter with an Easter egg hunt, a Easter egg
shake and guess game and some cool crafts. 
We learned the letters J, Z and W and made jellyfish, zig-zags and
did a water experiment. We also learned the numbers 7 and 8. 
We had a lot of events this month! We had our Grandfriends come
to our classroom to visit. The children loved showing them around
and bringing them to music class! We also had our Art Show and
church service. Finally we hosted Chapel this month! After learning
the Easter story we shared a book and a song with our friends and
collected offerings for the Humane Society. 
Thank you for your help this month! If you have any ideas for our
pet project or are interested in volunteer opportunities, please let
me know! 

Butterfly Room March Newsletter 

Miss Tech



St. Patrick’s Day Sensory table Spring nature walk

Painting Rainbows

Making Shamrocks Leprechaun Yoga

Pot of Gold Sink or Float

Leprechaun Trap

Music Together with Grandfriends



Easter Egg Craft

Exploring Carrots

Peeling Carrots 

Easter Egg Shake and Guess

Pet Number Game

Making a Easter craft

Hosting Chapel

Exploring Carrots


